Good evening Clara Hughes Families,

We hope you had an excellent Spring Break with your families and that you are ready to
return to learning. We are saddened that we will not be able to be back at the school for in
person learning. With the new Provincial Stay at Home order we will be pivoting back to
online learning.

Please note your child's teachers will be touching base with you tomorrow Monday April
19th in the morning to make sure your child will have all they need for online learning.
Monday April 19 in the afternoon, teachers will be setting up virtually to meet with your
children online through Google Meet. Students have been using Google Classroom and are
familiar with using Google Meet for online learning so we are expecting things to run
smoothly.

On Tuesday April 20, 2021 will be the first official day of school and we are looking forward
to working with your children.

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your child's teacher. We will do
our best to support your child.

Warm Regards,
Your Admin Team

Sharon Knights and Marianne Rogers



